
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Council Presidents and Treasurers,  

CFB Council PTA exists to support you and help you succeed.  

Please have your local unit pay the $75.00 Council dues  by October 15, 
2019 so you and your members can participate in the following:  

• FREE Council PTA trainings 
• CFB Council PTA Reflections Award Ceremony 
• CFB Council PTA Life Member Program and Reception for Life Member and 

Extended Service Award recipients 
• Serving on the Council Board 

• CFB Council PTA support to make this year the best ever! 

 
In the past CFB Council PTA has collected donations from local PTAs to 
Metrocrest Services with the Council dues. Metrocrest Services is our 
Community Partner and they serve CFB ISD students and their families with 
programs like: back-to-school supplies, Sack Summer Hunger, food pantry, 
Holiday gifts, clothes and other services for families in need.  

This year we encourage local PTAs to donate directly to Metrocrest 
Services by mailing a donation check to: 13801 Hutton Drive, Suite 150, 
Farmers Branch, Texas 75234. 

 
CFB ISD Council PTA Dues 

Payment is due by Oct. 15, 2019 to CFB Council PTA 

Name of Local PTA Unit: __________________________________________ 

Name of Local PTA President: _____________________ email ___________________________ 

Name of Local PTA Treasurer: _____________________ email ___________________________ 

Local Dues: $75.00 

Total Payment: $__________ Check # _____________ Date: ___________________ 

Please submit form with payment and make a copy to keep for your records. 

Check payable to and mail to: CFB ISD Council PTA, Attn. PTA Treasurer, 
1445 N. Perry Rd. Carrollton, TX 75006 

Questions: Treasurer, Chezla Stevens, Treasurer@cfbpta.org 
 

CFB ISD Council PTA 

Council Dues Invoice 2019-2020 
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